
Dear 5th Grade Family,       Friday, December 04, 2015 

 

Tomorrow is our MTU Hockey fieldtrip!  I wanted to send home a couple of quick 

reminders.  First, students are to meet me at the high school parking lot on the north 

side of the school.  We will begin loading the bus at 5:55 and will leave for Houghton at 

6:10.  Please give me a call if your plans change and your child is unable to attend.  

Second, students may bring phones or cameras but are responsible for their proper care 

and use the entire time.    Third, students may bring money for snacks but must also be 

responsible for it themselves.  Finally, we have discussed some basic rules to follow and 

behaviors that are expected while on this trip. To help keep this fresh in your child’s 

mind, please ask him/her to share them with you. 

During tomorrow’s match there is a special event going on.  During intermission there 

will be a teddy toss to benefit the Toys for Tots program.  Fans are encouraged to bring 

in new teddy bears or other plush toys.  This is not mandatory, but if you are able to 

have your child participate it would be wonderful. 

Have a great weekend, 

Mr. Rebman 

281-5422 

 

 


